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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Stephanie Miller <stephsmith97@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, June 18, 2019 6:01 PM 
City Council 
Cupertino City Manager's Office 

cc 6/18/19 
Item #22 

Subject: Please ACCEPT/APPROVE the Apple contribution for bike and pedestrian infrastructure 
improvements 

Dear City Council Members, 
I am writing in STRONG support of Cupertino's acceptance of the $9.8M offered by Apple Computer to help fund bike 
and pedestrian infrastructure improvements. 
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE approve and accept these funds to help make our city safer and easier to bike and 
walk. As a parent of children in the area and a frequent walker/jogger around town, these improvements earmarked for 
the money's use, as well as the freeing up of funds for other important projects, would make such a positive impact on 
me and my family. 
Thank you for your time and support. 
Stephanie Miller 
Mira Vista Road, Cupertino 
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